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UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Remembrance 
Service Grade 6 
Friday 11th November 
 
Grade 5 Transition 
Thursday 17th 
November 
 
Grade 1 / 2 excursion 
Friday 9th December 
 
Community picnic 
Wednesday 14th Dec 
 
Year 6 Graduation 
Tuesday 20th 
December  
 
Last Day of Term 4 
Thursday 22nd 
December – 1.30 p.m. 
dismissal 
 

We are very pleased to announce the completion of the building 
works that have been taking place in the main Admin building. 
The project has transformed the old corridors with small 
classrooms into beautiful open learning spaces, including a new 
look Library/Resource area and a new Art room. We would like to 
invite any parents who are interested to have a look at our newly 
designed spaces to join us this FRIDAY between 2.15pm and 
3.15pm. Entry will be via the decking and tours will be led by our 
student leaders. 
 

This will be a wonderful opportunity for you to see how the 
‘Teaching & Learning’ will be operating at Cranbourne Primary 
School. 
I would like to thank the families who contributed their ideas 
towards the design of a new logo and suggested mottos. We will 
soon have them put together for your input into the final 
decision. 
 

We have been very proud of the Grade 6 students who have been 
working on the transformation of the old vegie patch into a mini 
golf course.  Thank you to those people who have already 
donated towards this project – we would still appreciate the 
donation of any old ‘putters’, which will be used once the project 
is completed. 
 

As a result of our student numbers reducing last year, we have a 
large excess of old student tables. If you are in need of one or 
more rectangular steel framed tables, please leave your name 
with the office and we will put them aside for you to be collected. 
 

Cheryl Van Deursen (Principal) 
 

4ÈÉÓ ×ÅÅËȭÓ ,ÅÁÄÅÒÓÈÉÐ 
award winners are: 
 
V Jamie  (PER) 
V Hailey  (1NP) 
V Jamie  (2MC) 
V Justin  (3MD) 
V Shelby  (4BA) 
V Dylan  (6KL) 

 

 
 

Thought of the week – 
 

óThe only way to make a man trustworthy is to trust himô 
 

Henry L. Sti mson  
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CURRICULUM NEWS 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

Student 
Birthdays 

 
Happy 
Birthday 
to: 
Chantelle D. 
 
Potiki S. 
 
Joshua M. 
 
Caitlyn M. 
 
Declan W. 
 
 

 

 
 

 

House Points 
1st ɀ RUSSELL  
2nd ɀ BAKEWELL  
3rd ɀ CAMERON 
4th ɀ CHILDERS 
Congratulations 

RUSSELL! 
 
 
 

Stars of the Week 
Congratulations on all your wonderful 

efforts this week! 
 

Prep ER Riley D. Confident 

Prep BK Holley B. Organised 

1HM  Arwen G. Confidence 

1NP Jordan M. Persistent 

2MC Shahid S. Responsible 

2AS Hannah R. Responsible 

3LB Jade R. Confident 

3MD Emma C. Confident 

4BA Courtney Z. Adaptable 

4MR Naomi R. Persistent 

5MD Rahni W. Confident 

5IW Helen Cooperative 

6RP Chloe S. Adaptable 

6KL Bonin S. Organised 

Art Sefina H. Creative 

P.E. Daniel (4MR) Persistent 

Social Skills Jarrod (2MC) Supportive 

Administration Simone Responsible 

Leadership Maryelle Responsible 

Support Staff  Jacob S. Confidence 

 

Our School Identity: 
Thank you to those families who gave suggestions for a new school logo and motto. The staff are now 
collaborating and discussing the ideas to develop a new school logo and motto. The current design has 
served the school well, but as we move into a new phase and direction with Teaching and Learning, it 
seems appropriate to update the logo and motto (the identity) of our school.  
Part of this change involves making modifications to our current school uniform. We are phasing out 
the yellow shirts from our uniform, leaving the blue and navy combinations. We suggest you keep this 
in mind as you purchase new uniform items for next year.  
We encourage you to ensure your child is wearing full school uniform for school based activities and 
excursions. This helps our students to have a feeling of belonging to their school community and a 
sense of pride in their own appearance. If, for some reason, your child is unable to wear part of their 
school uniform, please write a short note of explanation to be given to the classroom teacher on the 
day they are out of uniform. 
Thank you again for your input during this process and if you have any other suggestions related to our 
school uniform, logo or motto – come in and have a chat! 

 
Di Fernand - Assistant Principal 
 

BOOKLISTS:  All booklists 
must be returned to the 
office by Wednesday 16th 
November. 
 

EMA CHEQUES:  There are 
still some cheques to be 
collected.  Please make sure 
you do this without delay. 
 
 
 

From the Office 
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STUDENT NEWS 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

It has been a very exciting couple of months 
in Prep. At the end of last term we (along 
with some Grade 5 and 6 buddies) boarded 
buses and headed down to Rayne Hayne and 
Shine Farmyard in Balnarring. While there, 
we were able to milk a cow, feed a calf a 
bottle, grind some wheat into flour, hold 
some chickens and guinea pigs and watch 
some ferrets have a race. We even went on a 
hay ride. It was lots of fun to sit up the back 
on the hay while the farmer drove the 
tractor, even if we did get a bit dirty!  It was 
a fantastic day and one we are sure to 
remember for many years to come.  
 

In term 4 we are talking about being healthy. 
We are learning about eating a wide variety 
of foods and being active. In the second week 
of term we had a very special visitor come to 
talk to us ð Harold the giraffe from Life 
Education. Harold did a great job entertaining 
us and taught us about the importance of 
staying away from foods with lots of sugar 
and salt in them. He also showed us what to 
do if we find something dangerous, like a 
syringe where we are playing.   
 

Our topic has carried over into 
our literacy work, where we have 
been writing about some of the 
ways we can stay healthy. We 
recently went out for some 
exercise on the oval and then 
wrote about what we did. In 
reading we are continuing to think 
about the meaning in what we 
read and are making connections 
to other texts and our own lives.  
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COMMUNITY NEWS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Parent Teacher Association  
 

SAUSAGE SIZZLE FUNDRAISER 
 

SATURDAY 3RD DECEMBER 
AT PET STOCK, SLADEN STREET CRANBOURNE 

10 A.M. TO 3 P.M. 
 
Parent helpers required.  Please email Rachel at newton12345@bigpond.com.  We 
are asking for you to give 1 hour of your time or more if you are able to. 

 

 
We are pleased to support “Cranbourne Cash” - The Good Guys 
Cranbourne incentive program with our school. With every $25 spent 
you will be presented with a $1 Cranbourne Cash voucher that can be 
passed onto the school. To take advantage of this offer, you need to 
mention our school before any payment is made and you will receive 
your Cranbourne Cash reward vouchers.  
 

 
 

Thank you to the families who 
continue to shop at Ritchies and 
use the benefit card.  The school 
continues to receive donations 
from the fundraising program. 
 

 

mailto:newton12345@bigpond.com

